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FOOD STAMP MASTER DEATH MATCH - FOLLOW-UP LISTING
SUPERVISOR/CASEWORKER COPIES

PURPOSE:  The follow-up listing includes death matches received
through IIVE or the quarterly death match over 30 days old for
which no action has been taken to remove a matched individual
from a suspended, active or pending assistance case.  The matched
individual will appear on the follow-up listing until appropriate
action has been taken to remove the individual from a food stamp
case.  Both the supervisor and caseworker listing are the same.

DISPOSITION:  The listing is sorted by caseload.  Ensure the
deceased individual has been removed from all active assistance
cases.  Retention of the listings are at the discretion of the
county.  Report FIFDY305-02 is the supervisor copy.  Report 
FIFDY305-03 is the caseworker copy.

DESCRIPTION:  The listings are generated monthly after the
quarterly death match is produced.  The listings also include
Third Party Queries for which a death match occurred and the
individual is still active on a case.

CASE IDENTIFICATION

COUNTY:  The county for the case in which the matched individual
is receiving or applying for food stamp benefits is shown.

LOAD:  The load number entered into FSU5 for the case in which
the matched individual is receiving or applying for food stamp
benefits is shown.

SUPERVISOR NUMBER/NAME:  The number and name of the IM Supervisor
as shown in field 42 of FSU5 is shown.

WORKER NUMBER/NAME:  The worker number/name of the IM worker as
shown in field 40 of FSU5 is shown.

CASE DCN AND NAME:  The case DCN and case name is shown for the
food stamp case in which the matched individual is receiving
benefits.

INDIVIDUAL DCN:  The DCN of the individual matched to the SSMDI
is shown.
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INDIVIDUAL NAME:  The individual’s name as reported to the Social
Security Administration is shown.

SSN:  The social security number of the individual matched to the
SSMDI is shown.

SEX:  The sex of the matched individual as reported to the Social
Security Administration is listed.

DATE OF BIRTH (DOB):  The matched individual’s date of birth as
reported to the Social Security Administration is shown.

DEATH DATE:  The date of death for the matched individual is
shown.  No date of death in this field indicates a social
security number, date of birth or surname does not match Social
Security records.  No death match was completed.   

MATCH DATE:  The date shown is the date the death match was
generated by the Social Security Administration.

TYPE:  The type of match is listed.  The type can either be IV
(IIVE) Third Party Query or QM (Quarterly Death Match).

ADDITIONAL MESSAGES

The following messages may appear at the bottom of this report:

*INDICATES DECEASED INDIVIDUAL IS STILL ACTIVE ON FS CASE:  This
message informs the worker and supervisor the individual is still
active and action must be taken to remove the individual or close
the individual’s food stamp case.  If it is determined the
individual is NOT deceased, follow instructions outlined in
FIFDY305-01 for resolution.

NOTE:  NO DEATH DATE INDICATES A DISCREPANCY IN SSN, DATE OF
BIRTH OR SURNAME.  This message informs the worker and supervisor
a discrepancy has occurred with the individual’s SSN, date of
birth or surname.  Follow instructions outlined in FIFDY305-01
for resolution.
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